## SALISBURY BEACH SOUTH END PARKING SUBCOMMITTEE

The Selectmen, at the September 24, 2018 Board of Selectmen Meeting, approved the creation of a working subcommittee to create proposals and/or solutions for the Salisbury Beach South End Parking.

These proposals would then be presented to the Board of Selectmen for their consideration. The discussion would include, but not be limited to, the issues and challenges facing the developing parking issues, a dialogue with area towns and resort areas, as well as the input of Town of Salisbury Department Heads.

Residents and homeowners interested in service on the subcommittee, should send a letter of interest to the Board of Selectmen, 5 Beach Road, Salisbury, MA 01952 or send an e-mail to: <a href="mailto:bosadmin@salisburyma.gov">bosadmin@salisburyma.gov</a> on or before October 5, 2018.

